
From:  
Sent: Sunday, January 7, 2024 10:57 AM 
To: Gold, Laura <lgold@markham.ca>; Councillor, Keith Irish - Markham <kirish@markham.ca>; 
Councillor, Karen Rea - Markham <krea@markham.ca> 
Cc: Mayor Scarpitti <mayorscarpitti@markham.ca>; Andrew Streisfield  
Subject: Fw: Heritage Committee Agenda for Jan 10, 2024 (formerly December 13, 2023, Item 6.2 
DEMOLITION PERMIT APPLICATION - for 7951 YONGE STREET (16.11) 
 
Good Day Members of the Heritage Committee and Members of City Council (that may sit on the 
Committee); 
 
I represent the Owner seeking a demolition permit for the building.  I originally appeared before 
Committee in May 2022 seeking a demolition permit since Staff were of the view that the building was not 
worthy of designation in 2022. 
 
Staff have recently changed their position (the big flip flop).  They now say, based on the same 
research, that the building should be designated....in order to continue discussions with the Owner. 
 

This is not proper.  Moreover, Staff should not be entering into the political arena since they are required 
to remain unbiased professionals....which is what they were in 2022, but not today. 
 
In 2022 Staff said, despite being pressured by Committee, that the value of the resource was not 
significant. 
  
 



 
 
 
Reasons for objection to Staff recommendation: 
 
1. It is not appropriate for Heritage Staff to now provide a 
different recommendation where the value of the property 
remains "not significant", and is located outside of a heritage 
district. 
 

2. It is also not appropriate to designate property in order to force 
a further discussion with the landowner. 
 

Markham should know better. 

 
Please accept this letter of objection and provide me with an opportunity to address 
committee. 
 
Please provide a link to the meeting if it is not being held in person. 
 
 
Thank you. 
  
Jeffrey E Streisfield, BA LLB MES  



Principal and Founder of:  
 
LANDLAWTM 
-AND- 
LANDLAW PRIVATE COURTTM  
-AND- 
LANDLAW TVTM 
 
www.landplanlaw.com 
 
Planning & Development Approvals   
Municipal & Environmental Law 
Boundary & Property Disputes 
Trials, Hearings, OLT and Court Appeals 
 
This e-mail may be privileged and/or confidential, and the sender does not waive any related rights and obligations. 
 
 
----- Forwarded Message ----- 
From:  
To: Clerks Public <clerkspublic@markham.ca>; Laura Gold <lgold@markham.ca> 
Cc: Keith Irish - Markham Councillor <kirish@markham.ca>; Mayor Scarpitti 
<mayorscarpitti@markham.ca>; Haulover Investments Ltd ; Evan Manning <emanning@markham.ca> 
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2023 at 01:59:09 p.m. EST 
Subject: Heritage Committee Agenda for December 13, 2023, Item 6.2 DEMOLITION PERMIT 
APPLICATION - for property municipally known as 7951 YONGE STREET (16.11) 
 
Good Day Members of the Heritage Committee and Members of City Council; 
 
I represent the Owner of the Property - who returns before this Committee almost a year later seeking  a 
recommendation from unbiased Heritage Staff that the property is not worthy of designation and ought 
not be preserved. 
 
I write to object to Staff's current recommendation to designate the property as noted in the report to 
Committee attached (and excerpts below). 
 
History 
When we last attended before Committee on May 11, 2022, several members of Committee grilled Mr. 
Manning, more like pressured him to say that the property should be designated.  But they could not and 
Mr. Manning was not willing to do so i.e submit. 



Indeed as he (Manning) stated in the now corrected minutes from the infamous May 2022 meeting.....

 
 
- and - 
 



 

 
At the request of Councillor Irish, the Owner was asked to give the City and Staff time to come up with a 
solution. 
 
A year passes. 
 
The City has not come up with any options or solutions for the building. 
 
The Owner does not want the building and has offered it to the City for $0.00 (if they take it away, 
otherwise it will be offered to Markham Fire Department or others for training before demolition). 
 
The Owner seeks to renew its request and in November 2023 refiles with the City for a demolition 
permit.   A permit has already been issued by Metrolinx for demolition. 
 
The Staff Report for the December 13 meeting now contains a new and different recommendation from 
Staff.  It provides: 
 



 

 



 

Reasons for objection to Staff recommendation: 
 

1. It is not appropriate for Heritage Staff to now provide a 
different recommendation where the value of the property 
remains "not significant", and is located outside of a 
heritage district. 
 

2. It is also not appropriate to designate property in order 
to force a further discussion with the landowner. 
 

Markham should know better. 
 
Please accept this letter of objection and provide me with an opportunity to address 
committee. 
 
 
 
Thank you. 
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